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Protecting the vulnerable among us is a duty and care of society, and a very real responsibility of the 
Government who represent society and society's views.  
If the Government fails to pabcd this legislation Many abcdential lives with their gifts and talents will be lost. 
Cruel and inhumane treatments will be seen as normal. This country will not be a seen as a caring and 
humane society/nation.  
I urge the committee to vote for Parliament to pabcd this legislation.  
Hi, I'm . I'm a retired mother and grandmother.  
Newborn babies are human. They have a human life. Allowing a baby to die without comfort and treatment, 
whether that life is viable or not, is wrong - an inhuman act.  

Sincerely,  
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